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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
WATER QUALITY ORDER NO. 2010-XXXX-DWQ 

NPDES NO. CA0001368 
 

WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
FOR 

DYNEGY SOUTH BAY, LLC 
SOUTH BAY POWER PLANT 

SAN DIEGO COUNTY 
 
 

On September 16, 2010, the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) 
issued a Notice of Public Hearing for a Draft National Pollutant Discharge Elimination 
System (NPDES) Permit for the South Bay Power Plant (SBPP).  However, on 
October 20, 2010, the State Water Board received a letter from Dynegy South Bay, LLC 
requesting withdrawal of its application for renewal of the NPDES permit for the SBPP.  
According to the letter from Dynegy South Bay, LLC, on October 15, 2010, the 
California Independent System Operators terminated the Reliability Must Run status of 
SBPP’s Units 1 and 2.  Therefore, SBPP’s current permit does not require renewal, and 
the Public Hearing is no longer necessary.  The San Diego Regional Water Quality 
Control Board’s Order No. R9-2004-0154, NPDES Permit No. CA0001368 requires the 
SBP’s discharges to terminate on December 31, 2010 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, you may contact Renan Jauregui at 
rjauregui@waterboards.ca.gov or (916) 341-5505. 
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